2015 The Tale of Despereaux
 Movie Watching Party 
Mrs. Nelson & Mrs. Fisher’s Classrooms
We have completed reading our in class read aloud of “The Tale of Despereaux” and have permission to watch the movie.  We will be watching the movie after lunch Friday, March 27th.   

This day is a short day with school being dismissed at 1:00 pm.  

I am encouraging all the children to please bring a water bottle with them on this day.  

The movie will end at 1pm in time for early out school release.
Thank you!  Please let me know if you have any questions!  

		
			Please cut, fill out, sign and return to class
************************************************************************************
Child’s Name:__________________________________Yes, I would like my child to participate.

Child’s Name:__________________________________No, I do not want my child to participate. 

______________________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature 
***********************************************************************************
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